
RESPECT HONESTY SUCCESS                                PARCH GONESTRWYDD A LLWYDDIANT 

‘Working together with you to achieve success’           ‘Gweithio gyda’n gilydd i gyflawni llwyddiant’ 

Headteacher/Pennaeth: Mr. N. D. Harrison BA(Hons), M.A. NPQH 

Rhosnesni High School, Rhosnesni Lane, Wrexham, LL13 9ET 

Ysgol Rhosnesni, Lôn Rhosnesni, Wrecsam, LL13 9ET 

Tel/Ffôn: 01978 340840 Fax/Ffacs: 01978 340841 

E-mail/E-bost: mailbox@rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk 

www.rhosnesni-high.wrexham.sch.uk  

Follow us in twitter: @RhosnesniHigh 

  

 
 
 
December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for the interest you have shown in the post of Headteacher at Ysgol Rhosnesni 
High School. 
 
The Governors and I are pleased to send you the enclosed information about our school 
and the key post of Headteacher.  We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and the 
successful candidate will be joining a welcoming community. 
 
We are looking to appoint a strong and inspirational leader to drive improvement, develop 
a strong and powerful school ethos and create a vision for the future.  If you have drive 
and ambition and are a strong and inspirational leader then this is an unparalleled 
opportunity to lead this English-medium comprehensive school.  School improvement is 
being addressed through a clear strategic plan and direct action to raise attainment and 
develop an aspirational culture.  Staff and students are confident and eager and now 
require a charismatic leader to support their efforts. 
 
Visits to the school are encouraged.  Please contact the Headteacher’s P.A., Mrs Julie 
Maclean, on 01978 340840 to arrange a mutually convenient time to visit. 
 
When making your application, please have regard for the person specification that we 
have provided. 
 
Your letter to accompany your application form should be no more than two pages of A4 
when typed (size 11 font).  Please send your completed application form and letter as 
directed in the job advertisement. 
 
The closing date for applications is noon, Friday 5th January 2018 and interviews will be 
held on Monday & Tuesday 22nd & 23rd January 2018. 
 
The school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  There will be a 
need for the successful candidate to undertake a criminal record check via the DBS. 
 
We look forward to receiving your application and to learning what you would be able to 
offer our school and, specifically, its pupils, staff parents and governors. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
D Hughes 
Chair of Governors 
 


